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NoCoHRA 2023 Member Survey
Dear NoCoHRA survey recipients,

Your NoCoHRA Board of Directors (BOD) conducted a survey in January 2023 to understand the needs of our 
members and potential members as we embarked on our strategic planning. We appreciate all of you, 
particularly those of you who took the time to complete the survey, give feedback, and volunteer to help us. 
The results of this survey are summarized in the next few slides.

As of March 31, 2023, we used this valuable data to narrow our focus into four goals:
Ø Keep Members Always Engaged
Ø Learning Labs for HR Organizations of 1
Ø Make Lunch Events Better
Ø Grow Membership by 25%

You will hear more, and see more, about our actions taken to meet these goals, as the year progresses. More 
importantly, we hope that you find the value of membership increases as we work through these, and other, 
improvements this year. We appreciate your membership, participation and feedback to ensure we are helping 
you support your company and grow your career.

Please let us know if you’d like more information about the survey, our actions, or anything else regarding our 
Chapter.

Best regards,

Lisa Austin
President
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THANK YOU!
Please contact us if you’d like more information:

NCHRAssociation@gmail.com


